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Hello. I’m a disabled 47-year-old cancer patient who is not affiliated with a political 

party. I’m writing to oppose changing Oregon voting to an in-person format. Here in 

Oregon, our vote-by-mail system is a huge success. It ensures access to all 

Oregonians, including seniors, the disabled, working parents, and many others who 

have mobility, transportation, and scheduling challenges. We already process both 

regular and absentee ballots successfully. There has been no credible evidence of 

wide-spread “voter fraud.” Such trumped-up falsehoods are inventions used to 

increase partisanship and to discourage voter participation. Please consider the 

seniors, the disabled, and others who have a right to participate in governance, but 

will find doing so in-person prohibitive. Don’t fix what’s not broken. Keep Oregon’s 

vote-by-mail system! 


